
 

 

 

Safeguarding During Academy Closure 

Following closure of the Academy on Friday 20th March, if you have a concern about a child or young 

person who attends University Academy Holbeach, please contact: 

Dr Stephen Milne (Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

Edwina Hall (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

Lynda Oddie (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead) 

They can be contacted at the Academy on 01406 423042 in school working hours. 

Alternatively, you can contact Children’s Services Customer Services Centre on 01522 782111 to 

discuss or refer your concerns. The out of hours service can also be contacted on 01522 782333. 

If a child is at immediate risk of harm, please call the emergency services on 999. 

Please visit our Safeguarding webpage for additional Safeguarding support. 

 


